MINUTES

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA COUNTY OF HENDERSON

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS June 20, 1996

The Henderson County Board of Commissioners met for a special called meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the Commissioners' Conference Room of the Henderson County Office Building.

Those present were: Chairman Renee Kumor, Vice-Chair Vollie G. Good, Commissioner J. Michael Edney, Commissioner Bob Eklund, Commissioner Don Ward, and County Manager David E. Nicholson.

Also present were: Finance Director J. Carey McLelland and Budget Analyst Selena Coffey.

Present from the Board of Public Education was the Chairman, Mr. Tom Orr, Dr. Richard Todd, Tom Pryor, Jackie Hornsby, and Linda Hawk. Dr. Lunsford and several staff members were also present.

The purpose of the meeting was a work session with the Board of Public Education on the FY 1996-1997 Budget.

CALL TO ORDER/WELCOME

Chairman Kumor called the meeting to order and welcomed all in attendance.

FY 1996-1997 BOARD OF PUBLIC EDUCATION BUDGET

Dr. Dan Lunsford, Superintendent of Schools, gave an overview of the School Budget.

David Nicholson discussed with both Boards the proposed FY 1996-1997 Budget as well as the following specific items:

Exceptional children
Purchase of real property
Proceeds from the sale of Edneyville School

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

June 20, 1996

Page 2

ATTEST:

Clipateth W. Corn, Clerk

Renee Kumor, Chairman